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Mr Armando Gonzales 
Product Manager 
Liberty OneSteel Reinforcing 
PO Box 9 
Villawood NSW 2163 
Fax: 02 9792 9094 

Dear Armando, 

Subject: Approval of Dextra Unitec®  Reinforcing Bar Splice 

Reference: Submissions on 17 May 2017 to 27 November 2017 

I refer to the above referenced submissions provided by Liberty OneSteel Reinforcing, 
which included test reports of bar diameters from 20 to 36 Nos MT-16/930-UNITEC20 to 
UNITEC36, and details of the splice material and drawings, Quality Management 
System, Quality Manufacture Procedure and installation manual. 

You are advised that the Dextra Unitec®  shear bolt coupling system for bar diameters 
20 to 36 bars are approved for use on Roads and Maritime Services projects. 
The subject splice will be included in the next review of the Lists of Roads and Maritime 
Services Approved Bridge Components and Systems. 

Yours sincerely, 

Joseph Canceri 
Senior Bridge Engineer (Capability and Special Projects) 
RMS Bridge and Structural Engineering 
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